
 
 
From: Mike  
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 8:39 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: I WISH TO BE A DELEGATE TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 7, 2021 
 
Follow up to my previous statement. I specifically wish to speak to the new vaccination policy proposed 
by the city manager and my concern for what precedent a policy like this sets.  

On Thu, Sep 2, 2021, 11:05 AM Mike, wrote: 
Hi, my name is Michael Bray I live on William st in London and I would like to express my concerns with 
the actions the city has been and likely plans on taking regarding covid and everything surrounding that 
issue.  
 


